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From: Davis, Tracy
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 9:18 PM
To: Woodlake Engineer
Cc: cook, Shane; Woodlake CC Corp; Vinson, Toby; Cole, Brad; Mills, Nick; Carolyn McLain; John 

Payne; Ansel, Douglas R; Munger, Bridget
Subject: Re: Woodlake Weekly Status Update 2: April 11, 2017

Thank you for providing this weekly update as required by the Consent Judgment. 

Regards, 

Tracy E. Davis, PE, CPM 
Director 
Division of Energy, Mineral, and Land Resources 
Department of Environmental Quality 

(919) 707-9200  office 
tracy.davis@ncdenr.gov 

512 N. Salisbury Street – Archdale Building 
1612 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 

Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to theNorth Carolina Public Records Law 
and may be disclosed to third parties. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 11, 2017, at 4:25 PM, Woodlake Engineer <woodlake.engineer@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Davis, 

On behalf of Woodlake CC Corporation and in accordance with the Consent Judgment,  please 
find below the Woodlake weekly status update #2, dated April 11, 2017: 

1. Water Elevation Report:  Water elevation remains at around 211 feet* with both bottom
drains fully open.  The easternmost drain remains dry while the westernmost drain continues to 
drain.  *Actual water level is still being determined based upon the survey begun Wednesday, 5 
April. 

2. Defendant's progress on obtaining a contractor(s) to complete work required by this Consent
Judgment:  In accordance with the breach plans submitted yesterday, April 10, Woodlake CC 
Corp has chosen a design-build with Crowder Heavy Construction.  A meeting with Crowder 
Heavy Construction occurred today, April 11. 

3. Dates for bid, preconstruction and construction meetings:  Schnabel Engineering submitted
breach design plans to Schnabel Engineering Monday, April 10. As stated above, a meeting with 
Crowder Heavy Construction discussing implementation and timeline occurred today, April 11. 
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4. Work status update related to choice B:  Schnabel Engineering submitted initial design plans to
DEQ ‐ Dam Safety April 10.  A kickoff meeting between Schnabel and Crowder occurred today.  

Please let us know if any amplifying information is desired. 

Regards, 
Chris Meng 
Engineering Consultant 


